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Works Notification
22 July 2021

Upcoming day/night works 
for North East Link
Site investigations at Eastern Freeway and Chandler Highway, Kew

Works are continuing to relocate services to make way for 
the North East Link. We're investigating the location of several 
utilities that may need to be relocated underneath the      
Eastern Freeway.

What we're doing
Electrical service relocation works

Works will involve:

•	 Using scanners and radars to locate services

•	 Soil sampling using a drilling rig to take ground samples

•	 Excavating and non-destructive digging (NDD) to carefully 
expose underground services and verify their location

•	 Using high pressure water and a vacuum truck to dig holes, 
as well as a concrete saw to cut into the pavement. 

When and where we'll be working
From Tuesday 27 July, day works will take place near the 
Eastern Freeway and Chandler Highway intersection for one 
week in the road reserve. Night works are also required to 
minimise traffic impacts as we work on the Eastern Freeway 
and Chandler Highway. 

The eastbound freeway ramp will be closed for two nights while 
we work on Sunday 1 August and Monday 2 August.

Day works: 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday

Night works: 6pm to 5am, Sunday to Thursday

What this means for you
During works you may notice:

•	 Crews working on the Eastern Freeway, Chandler Highway 
and the freeway reserve

•	 Reduced speed limits on Chandler Highway

•	 Crews and large equipment entering site from the Yarra 
Boulevard and Chandler Highway intersection near Guide 
Dogs Victoria

•	 Directional light towers during night works. Light towers will 
be positioned to shine away from oncoming traffic

•	 Incremental lane closures and reduced speed limits on the 
Eastern Freeway at night 

•	 A freeway ramp closure from Chandler Highway heading 
eastbound for two nights. A detour will be in place directing 
traffic from Chandler Highway to the Bulleen Road Eastern 
Freeway ramp. 

•	 Lane closures on the Chandler Highway Eastern Freeway 
ramp heading westbound

•	 Noise from machinery.

We appreciate your patience and understanding 
throughout these works.

Health and safety
The health and safety of our workforce and community remains our top priority. Physical distancing measures are in place 
as well as increased hygiene practices. For more information about coronavirus (COVID-19) visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au



Contact us
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105

NELP 	GPO Box 2392, Melbourne VIC 3001 
Hub 	 17 Watsonia Rd, Watsonia VIC 3087

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

Translation service 
For languages other than English,  
please call 03 9209 0147

Follow us on social media @nelpvic

Works zone at the Eastern Freeway and Chandler Highway intersection

Legend Changed traffic conditions

Eastbound freeway ramp closure on Sunday 1 August and Monday 2 August

Schedule is subject to change. Visit northeastlink.vic.gov.au/works for schedule changes. 
If you have any questions, please contact us on 1800 105 105


